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Alexus Austin

From: Filings@psc.state.fl.us
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 2:36 PM
To: Andrea Mick
Subject: FW: Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 5889)

Hi Andrea,  
 
For clarification, please refile the correspondence and, as mentioned below, designate which 
correspondence folder it needs to be placed in.  However, if you wish to have that e-mail placed in the 
docket file rather than correspondence, please refile with a cover memo instructing the Clerk to place 
it in the docket file. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Dorothy 
 
From: Dorothy Menasco On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 2:27 PM 
To: Andrea Mick 
Subject: Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 5889) 
 
The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible for e-
filing.  Emails are not accepted forms of filing in the docket file.  If this is to be placed in correspondence, 
please designate the filing as “correspondence” rather than “other,” and specify whether it is to be placed in 
Consumers & Representatives; or Parties & Interested Persons. 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
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